
-----Original Message----- 
From: wendybirnbaum@yahoo.com [mailto:wendybirnbaum@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 2:30 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: SB 748 
 
This email is in lieu of a personal appearance due to the short notice. This bill in its present form us 
ambiguous, contradictory, and a dangerous precedent for Oregon. It seems to override and render moot 
the land use and UGB laws now in effect. Any changes to current law need to be carefully drafted with 
sufficient time for public input, careful analyses, and comment. I oppose this bill and request that it be 
defeated.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Wendy Birnbaum 
17695 mountain view road 
Sisters or 97759  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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